From: Stephan Sommer

Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2021 3:30 PM

To: Clerks Richmondhill

Subject: Request for more details on City Files D01-20014 and D02-20028

Dear Clerk Team

We received the official notice of these propsals being considered for building. To get a
better understanding of what this entails | would kindly ask for details about the
Townhouse and Condotower Proposal to be shared with us.

In particular we would like to have insights into the type of townhouses that are
proposed to be built, size of units and count of bedrooms, as well as parking for each.

We would also like to get details on what types and count of units the condo towers will
be composed of and the number of bedrooms per unit, sizes of these units and parking
arrangements for owners and visitors alike.

Lastly we would like to know if any support is coming from the builders to increase
schools and other public facility capacities around this new megaproject, as well as any
shops or commercial suites that are being proposed to be built into the towers.

Kindly advise the deadline by when a written opinion/objection from our side needs to
be received by to be considered, as well as when the hearing for this proposal will be
held and on what online platform.

Many thanks and wishing you a great week.

Kind regards
Stephan Sommer



